
Correspondence received since April 2023 council meeting: 

• LALC eNews (various) 

• LCC Highways Newsletter 

• Notification from NKDC regarding earlier bin collection time 

• LCC Town and Parish Council newsletter 

• Offer from the Branston and District U3A Ukulele Group to sing and play at this 

year's Festive Tea  

• Notification of Temporary Traffic Regulation Order (TTRO) for Park Lane 

• LALC monthly Training Bulletin 

• Call from a resident chasing up a complaint regarding the mobile curry van, and 

subsequent discussion with NKDC Environmental Health 

• Neighbourhood Watch news 

 

Meetings held since the April 2023 council meeting: 

• Caretaker’s appraisal  

• Clerk’s appraisal 

 

 

Recommendation: 

Council to note the correspondence and meetings. 


